
 
 FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
     WASHINGTON, D. C. 20554 
 
                                       August 6, 2010             
 
 

 
 
Una Vez Mas Phoenix License, LLC       1800E1-MFC 
703 McKinney Avenue        
Suite 240      
Dallas, TX 75202                 
 
                                                                
 In re: Low Power Television Application of: 

   Una Vez Mas Phoenix License, LLC 
   Channel 41, Phoenix, AZ          

        File number: BDFCDTA-20090903AAB 
        Facility Id No.: 73764      
 
Dear Applicant:  
 
This refers to your above-captioned application for a 
construction permit authorization in the low power television 
service.  
 
Because your proposed transmitter site is in close proximity to 
the Mexican border, coordination with the Government of Mexico 
was mandatory as prescribed by the Mexican USA Television 
Agreement.  As a result of this coordination, the Mexican 
Department of Communications has informed the Commission that it 
would object to the grant of your proposed facility, because it 
does not comply with the distance required for protection of 
channel 41, Sonoita, Son.            
 
Consequently, your application can not be granted and is HEREBY 
DISMISSED. 
 
  

  Sincerely, 
  
  

 
 
 
 
 

   Hossein Hashemzadeh 
   Associate Chief  
   Video Division 
   Media Bureau 

  


